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Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

 

 

Dear Darren, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 14 May 2014 regarding the Auditor General for 

Wales’s update report The Management of Chronic Conditions in Wales.  

 

Your letter asked if we would undertake work in this area given its relevance 

to our remit. We agreed that the most appropriate and timely way to consider 

the matter would be during a general scrutiny session with the Minister for 

Health and Social Services. As such, Members raised some issues contained 

within the report during our meeting with the Minister on 18 September.  

 

The issues we discussed can be found in the Record of Committee 

Proceedings: 

http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=1309. 

You may also wish to consider the written evidence provided by the Minister in 

advance of the session on 18 September, paragraphs 189 – 194 of which refer 

to the management of chronic conditions in Wales: 

http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/documents/s30369/HSC4-20-

14%20Paper%208.pdf   

 

Thank you again for drawing our attention to the Auditor General for Wales’s 

report.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Rees AC AM 

Cadeirydd y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol  

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 

 

  

 

 

Darren Millar AM 

Chair of the Public Accounts Committee 
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